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Hello Council,  
 
As always, thank you for your time and service.  Concerning the historic bubblers around La Crosse and their 
conversion to be ADA compliant; I will attach a photo from Onalaska where they have done just that.  With an 
additional lower fountain, the bubblers would be compliant.   
More to the point, I am for anything that makes La Crosse historic, charming, memorable and different to 
maintain and increase our tourism.  We have lost so many buildings and features over the years, we are now 
living with that regret.  Nothing worth doing is ever cheap or easy, that much we know.  Converting the bubblers 
will not be easy, but quite worth it in the end.  We only regret the things we didn't do, let's do this much for the 
charm of our city.  I noticed while walking around the neighborhood that many of the bubblers already have a 
side hole, I'm not sure what that was for, but it will make conversion that much easier. 
 
Billy 
Castle La Crosse 
1419 Cass St, La Crosse 
www.CastleLaCrossebnb.com 
608-799-3531 
 
 




